
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 11 December 2003 

9. COMMUNITY ADVOCATE’S UPDATE 
 
 The Board received items of information under the Community Advocate’s Update and decided that 

the submission on Environment Canterbury’s North East Christchurch Bus Service Review be adopted 
with the addition of comments suggested by Board members. 

 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


